
To 
ADUS Group of companies 

 Athens, 26 March 2025 

Dear partners,

With this letter, we wish to express our warm thanks for our creative collaboration during the past 
year.

We thank you wholeheartedly for your participation in the 'Food Rescue & Donation Network' of 
Boroume and for your practical support of the message 'No food portion wasted'!

Thanks to your contribution and your substantial support to our work, in 2024 we managed to save 
millions of food portions and provide nutritional support to hundreds of charitable organizations 
throughout Greece.

Based on Boroume's data and calculation method (500-600 calories = 1 food portion), in total the 
food you provided in 2024 corresponds to:

17.083 portions 

We hope to continue our collaboration in 2025, so that together we can support our fellow humans 
who experience food insecurity or poverty, while also protecting the environment.

We remain always at your disposal for any information you may need, and we are open to your 
suggestions in order to improve and expand our cooperation.

With our warmest wishes,

Αλέξανδρος Θεοδωρίδης 
Ιδρυτικό Μέλος, Διαχειριστής 




